
Priory News 28th March 2024 

Dear Parents, 

The Spring Term oŌen feels short, but this one certainly seems to have 
whizzed by!  

Our second group of Year 4 children aƩended their residenƟal at     
Burwell House this week, arriving back yesterday—Ɵred but              
enthusiasƟc about the visit. We are very proud of them all and hope 
they all get a good rest over the weekend.  

Miss Lygo shared the winners of the Science Week poster compeƟƟon 
in assembly this morning. She had over 100 entries to choose from! 
Well done to everyone who took part. 

We hope you all have a great Easter holiday together. We look forward 
to seeing you again on Tuesday, 16th April. 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

End of Term Thursday, 28th March 

Easter Holiday 29th March—14th April 

Training Day—School Closed Monday, 15th April 

Summer Term Starts Tuesday, 16th April 

Bags4School CollecƟon Wednesday, 17th April 

Year 5 Coffee Morning Tuesday, 23rd April 

Year 5 Faith Tour Trip Wednesday, 1st May 

Year 5 Maths Challenge Wednesday, 1st May 

Cross-Country Championships Thursday, 2nd May 

Class Photographs Wednesday, 8th May 

Year 6 SATs Week 13th—17th May 

Year 4 Ely Cathedral Trip Monday, 20th May 

Year 3/4 Tennis Tournament Tuesday, 21st May 

End of Half Term Friday, 24th May 
Well done to…. 

à To our Science Week compeƟƟon winners: 

Oscar (EW3) 

Maya (EL4) 

Darcy (AG5) 

Jemima (AI6) 

Their winning entries are below. 

 

End of Term 

The school term ends today!  

We wish you all a very good Easter break, and look forward 
to seeing you on the Tuesday, 16th April. 

 

Bags 2 Schools 

While we are closed for the Easter holidays, will you be 
having a sort out at home? 

If so, please do keep any donaƟons for our Bags 4 
Schools collecƟon on Wednesday, 17th April. 

Bags 2 School will collect any of the following: 

Clothes, shoes (in pairs), handbags, hats, bags, socks, 
Ɵes, jewellery, towels, household linen, belts, soŌ toys, 
household bedding, household curtains.  

Please drop items off in bags at the collecƟon point 
which will be before school, by the side of the        
roundabout on 17th April. 

OPAL—Small Worlds 

Following your generous donaƟons, we opened ‘Small 
Worlds’ at lunchƟme this week. The children have            
enjoyed playing with this equipment.  

We have also shared with the children what lunchƟme 
might look like—as we develop. They were very excited to 
see this, and looking forward to our journey of                  
development.  



Start of Summer Term Week 1’s Menu: 


